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Friday 14 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Student/Parent/Carers, 
 
 

Warner Bros Studio Tour, Watford WD25 7LR - Wednesday 14 December 2022 
 

I have organised a visit to the Warner Bros Studio Tour, which will enable students to 
understand the film industry in further detail. Students will be introduced to the sets and designs 
that were used in all the Harry Potter films, experience the use of green screen as well as 
experiencing the life behind a film. Students will also have a lesson at the studios, which will 
guide them into special effects and cinematography.  
 
The trip will take places on Wednesday 14th December 2022 and we will be travelling as a 
group via coach and leaving school at midday. We will return to school at approximately 
5.30pm. Students will be in their timetabled lessons, until we depart. Students may bring their 
own lunch, or may buy lunch at the many refreshment outlets available to them. 
 
The cost of the trip is £34.50 and includes the return coach and entry into the Warner Bros 
Studio. Payment will need to be made via ParentPay by Friday 4th November 2022. Please 
note that once paid, the amount is non-refundable unless the trip is cancelled. Please note that 
ParentPay will be open for payment from 10am on Monday 17th October 2022. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs A Victor 
Head of Media Studies  
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